
From: nathan=mcnally.com.au@mcnally.actionstep.com 

[mailto:nathan=mcnally.com.au@mcnally.actionstep.com] On Behalf Of Keats, Nathan 
Sent: Wednesday, 13 March 2019 3:05 PM 

To: AMOD 
Cc: Keats, Nathan 

Subject: AM2014/84 - 4 yearly review - Professional Diving (Industrial) Award 2010 

 

Dear Associate 
 
We are the solicitors for the CFMMEU - MUA Division and refer to the exposure draft 
published 13 February 2019. 
 
The CFMMEU - MUA Division notes that the exposure draft does not address the 
ambiguities as to the payment of overtime for casuals. The union submits that given 
these issues are before the Full Bench in AM2017/51 that the finalisation of the 
exposure draft await the determination of that Full Bench. 

Nathan Keats BSc LLB Acc. Spec. (Employment & Industrial) 
Principal Lawyer 
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